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School Bus Service Life Extension for the 2022-2023 School Year 
 
 
To all NJ School Bus Companies and School Districts: 
 
The owner of a school bus may request a one-year extension of the retirement date 
for a school bus used for pupil transportation purposes in the 2021-2022 school year 
that would otherwise be required to be retired in 2022, pursuant to P.L. 2022, c.41. 
The extension is permissible for all school bus types.  
 
A request for an extension must be made by the school bus owner to the New Jersey 
Motor Vehicle Commission using the extension request form (instructions for 
submission are included on the form).  
 
*Important: 
 

➢ A separate form must be submitted for each school bus for which an extension 

of service life is requested.  

➢ Not more than one extension per school bus will be granted. 

 
       Thank you, 
 
       Bus Inspection Unit 
       Inspection Services Division 
       New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission  
 
 
 
 
 


